
THE OBLIGATION TO ATTEND SUNDAY MASS
IS SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

PREVENTION RECOMMENDATIONS

Those who are at a higher risk for COVID-19 (i.e., those who 
are older than 65 or who have underlying health conditions) 
are urged not to come to church for Mass.

Those who cannot attend Mass may be encouraged to spend time daily 
reading the Scriptures, praying with their families, watching a broadcast 

or livestreamed Mass, and making an act of spiritual communion.

Those who feel in any way sick or who are worried about 
attending Mass should not enter the church.

In accordance with current state policy, the faithful (over 2 
years old) must wear cloth face coverings when in public, 
including when they come to church.

Attendees should sanitize their hands at the entrance of the 
church via sanitizer stations.

All present at Mass should sit 6 feet or more away from 
others. Families may sit together.6 ft


